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MEMORANDUM 
 
To  : Regional Directors and BARMM Education Minister 
   Schools Division Superintendents 
   Regional and Division Youth Formation Coordinators 
   School Heads 
   (Public and Private Schools) 

   Teacher-Advisers and Officers 
  (Academic-Related and Co-Curricular Clubs and Organizations) 
  All Others Concerned 
 
 

From  : JUAN VALERIANO C. RESPICIO IV 
  Assistant Secretary 
  Youth Affairs and Special Concerns 
 

Subject : VIRTUAL CELEBRATION OF THE 501ST ANNIVERSARY 
   OF THE VICTORY OF MACTAN 
 
Date  : 23 April 2022 
 

 

The Office of the Assistant Secretary for Youth Affairs and Special Concerns – Youth 

Formation Division (OASYASC-YFD) invites all Supreme Pupil Government (SPG) and 

Supreme Student Government (SSG) officers to attend the Virtual Celebration of 

the 501st Anniversary of the Victory of Mactan on 26 April 2022 at 2:00 – 5:00 

p.m. via the official Facebook page and Youtube channel of DepEd Philippines. 

 

Spearheaded by the Department of Education (DepEd), through its External 

Partnerships Service (EPS), in cooperation with the National Historical Commission 

of the Philippines (NHCP), and hosted by DepEd Schools Division Office of Lapu-Lapu 

City, this event aims to let our teachers and learners recognize the value of historical 

events and apply their wisdom, integrity, and love for the country in simple ways. 

 

Further, the OASYASC requests all Regional Directors and Schools Division 

Superintendents––through their respective Youth Formation Coordinators (YFCs)–– 

to ensure maximum participation of all learners with internet connectivity in the said 

activity. 

 

For clarifications, questions, or concerns relating to the event, please contact Mr. 

Rovin James F. Canja, OIC-Chief of OASYASC-YFD, through telephone number 

8637-98-14 or email at blss.yfd@deped.gov.ph. 

 

For immediate dissemination and compliance. 
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